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ATTENTION PARENTS: 

​  
Due to the implementation of new state-administered 
tests, test scores will be delayed for the following state 
test: 
 

●​EOC Biology 
 
The priority when implementing new tests is to ensure the 
results of the test scores are valid and reliable. The North 
Carolina Department of Public Instruction (NCDPI) will 
need to process the test data and complete all necessary 
analyses; therefore, resulting in delayed scores. 

​ Thank you 

 

 


